
   USBC YOUTH AWARDS BANQUET 
 

Monday, March 10, 2025 at 6:30pm 
 
Who:    ALL USBC YOUTH BOWLERS, PARENTS,                
                       COACHES & FRIENDS 
Cost: $20.00 per person  
  
Where:  Brook Hall (next to Blainbrook) 
          12000 Central Avenue NE 
          Blaine, MN  55434 
          763-755-8731 
 

Everyone is welcome to attend the banquet. RSVP by March 1st 
Non First Place Award winners and guests must pay for their own dinners. 

First Place Award winners will receive an invitation for their dinner in the mail. 
Please make checks payable to: Twin Cities USBC   

If you have paid in advance and end up a first place award winner, your money will be refunded. 
 

We will honor our Youth All City Team, Youth Leader of the year, Coach of the year, 
Proprietor of the year and Volunteer of the year, Susan J. Peterson Sportsmanship 

Scholarship, Earl Bladine/Rosy Vigness/Thomas Kieger Memorial Scholarship winners along 
with our tournament winners. 

Auction, Raffles, Awards, Fun!  
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Please return this portion with check / or money order 
 
 

Print Name: _____________________________________________________ 
 
I would like to attend the banquet and have dinner.  Please complete the following:  
Total Number of Dinners ______   x $20.00 each   = $ ________ enclosed  
 
Dinner will be a Pizza and Pasta Buffet 
 

Please mail to:   Twin Cities USBC Youth Banquet, c/o Val 
Manning, 8016 Iris Drive, Brooklyn Park, MN  55428  

763-537-4513 – bowlingmannings@comcast.net  
  


